210 N. Park Ave.
Winter Park, FL
32789

P.O. Drawer 200
Winter Park, FL
32790-0200

Tel: 407-740-8575
Fax: 407-740-0613

tmi@tminc.com

January 17, 2000

L Overnight Delivery
S e PAID T.R.A. y
Mr. David Waddell Chk # m 7
Executive Secretary .. . .. . . ..ef 45,22
Tennessee Regulatory Authority Amount
460 James Robertson Parkway Rcvd By
Nashville, TN 32719-0412 Date /. =/ 02

RE: Company Name Change: AmeriVision Communications, Inc. d/b/a
LifeLine Communications

Dear Mr. Waddell; m~ OO )L%X ] < 3 3 sL

Notification was sent to you on December 30, 1999 regarding the above mentioned
name change. As per a letter from Sharla Dillon, enclosed please find the fee to
process this name change.

Please confirm receipt of this correspondence by returning, date-stamped, the extra
copy of this letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for this purpose.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please do
not hesitate to call me at (407) 740-8575.

Sincerely,

/’{m/g\g@uz@
Kathy Steinke

Associate Consultant to AmeriVision Communications, Inc.
d/b/a LifeLine Communications

TMF/ks

cc: Kelly Franks - AmeriVision
file:  AmeriVision - TN
tms: TNx0001
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December 30, 1999
Via Overnight Delivery

! T
CLTUT et
Mr. David Waddell - JAN - 6 2000
Executive Secretary
Tennessee Regulatory Authority

460 James Robertson Parkway

Nashville, TN 32719-0412 ds.TD.
/33
B-O0 476

Re:  AmeriVision Communications, Inc.
Dear Mr. Waddell:

Please update your records that effective immediately the names has changed or
doing business as - d/b/a is as follows:

Changes:
AmeriVision Cormmunications, Inc, d/b/a LifeLine Communications

Please confirm receipt of this correspondence by returning, date-stamped, the
extra copy of this letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope enclosed for this
purpose, Thank you for your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions,
please do not hesitate to call me at (407) 740-8575.

Thomas M. Forte
Consultant to AmeriVision Communications, Inc.
d/b/a LifeLine Communications

Sincerely,

TMF/ir

cc: Kelly Franks - AmeriVision
File: AmeriVision - TN
TMS: TNx9901



